STATE OF MINNESOTA

BEFORE THE MINNESOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Katie Sieben Chair

Joseph K. Sullivan Vice Chair
Valerie Means Commissioner
Matt Schuerger Commissioner
John Tuma Commissioner

IN THE MATTER OF THE JOINT DOCKET NO: E920,E142/SA-20-566
REQUEST OF OWATONNA PUBLIC
UTILITIES AND STEELE-WASECA |

COOPERATIVE ELECTRIC TO UPDATE CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
ELECTRIC SERVICE TERRITORY
RECORDS

STATE OF MINNESOTA )
COUNTY OF STEELE ; >

Roger Warehime, being first duly sworn upon oath, deposes and states that he is
the General Manager for Owatonna Public Utilities, and that on the 21st day of July,
2020, staff under his direction and supervision mailed a copy of the letter attached
hereto as Exhibit A to each customer affected by this service territory boundary change
proceeding.

| declare under penalty of perjury that everything 1 have stated in this

document is true and correct.

Dated: _ —/ /7’3 /'L()

By: LI (( L“)M‘g\\

Roggr Warehime
General Manager, Owatonna Public Utilities




EXHIBIT A

OWATONNA

PUBLIC UTILITIES

Re:  Notice of Minnesota Public Utilities Commission Proceeding
MPUC Docket No: E920,E142/SA-20-566

Dear Customer:

As you may know, Owatonna Public Utilities (OPU) has reached an agreement with Steele-Waseca
Cooperative Electric (SWCE) in which OPU will provide electric service to certain customers formerly
assigned to SWCE, including your property. OPU either recently began providing your electric service, or
will be providing electric service in the near future. The utilities are in the process of formally updating
the electric service maps on file with the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (MPUC) to reflect that
OPU is the assigned electric service provider. This letter provides information concerning that proceeding
before the MPUC.

The MPUC is a state agency with jurisdiction over electric service territory boundaries. The MPUC requires
notice to customers located in an area involved in a change in the service territory maps. This letter
provides that formal notice.

If you wish to address the MPUC concerning this change in maps, to seek additional information, to raise
any concerns, or to file a complaint, you may contact the MPUC Consumer Affairs Office at: 121 Seventh
Place E., Suite 350, Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101, consumer.puc@state.mn.us, or call 651-296-0406. You
should reference MPUC Docket No. E920,E142/SA-20-566. It is completely optional and voluntary to
contact the MPUC.

If you have any questions or concerns or wish to contact either of the utilities, the contact information

is as follows:

Roger Warehime Syd Briggs

General Manager General Manager

Owatonna Public Utilities Steele-Waseca Cooperative Electric
208 Walnut Ave 2411 West Bridge Street

P.O. Box 800 P.O. Box 485

Owatonna, MN 55060 Owatonna, MN 55060-0485
Phone: (507) 451-2480 Phone: (507) 451-7340

Roger.Warehime@owatonnautilities.com

OPU values your business and wishes to provide the highest quality service. We look forward to serving
your electric needs.

Sincerely,
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“"Roger Warehime

General Manager
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